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This bill adds categories of students to the types of students who are not now required to have a statement of 

immunization on file with the public or private postsecondary institution as a prerequisite to enrolling, subject to 

exemptions provided in law.  

H.F. 2880 exempts students enrolled in online classes, hybrid online and in person classes, and evening adult 

accelerated programs. Current law exempts students in extension classes and correspondence classes. 

Any student born after 1956 who did not graduate from a Minnesota high school in 1997 or later must provide a 

statement of immunization if the student is registering for one or more classes per term and lives on campus or is 

registering for more than one class and lives off campus. Students are exempt from the requirement if they have a 

physician's statement or a notarized statement of conscientiously held beliefs.  


